


Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 As our first annual Youth Abstract Art Show 

Fundraiser approaches, we wanted to inform 

you that the Colon Cancer Alliance has been 

chosen as the nonprofit organization in which 

all proceeds will benefit. The Colon Cancer 

Alliance, is a prestigious nonprofit that 

dedicates themselves to patients, caregivers, 

survivors, and all those whom have been lost 

from Colon Cancer.  

 We want to sincerely thank you for your 

support in our endeavor to make a difference. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Ms. Capolino 


